
Dear Parents,  
              As our winter sports come to an end, I want to acknowledge all the hard work and dedication
that our coaches put in to ensure we can offer these extracurricular activities.  I want to give a big
shout out to Coach Keith, Coach Bill, Coach Ray, Coach Jocelyn, and Coach Megan for giving up their
free time so our students could play basketball and cheer.  I want you to know that everything you
do for our kids does not go unnoticed.  They have all had a wonderful experience this winter season
and we have YOU to thank for that!  Also, a shout out to the Kindergarten familes who put together
our first Annual Mardi Gras Family Dance.  Everyone who was there had such a wonderful time.  The
gym looked amazing, the food was delicious, and the band was phenomal!  All monies raised from
that night will directly aid in tuition assistance for our families. 
           Finally, MARCH 22nd is a NOON DISMISSAL.  This is to allow for OPTIONAL parent teacher
conferences.  These conferences are NOT required, so if you would like to meet with your child's
teacher, you will need to schedule a conference time.  Appointments will be available in 10 minute
increments from 12pm-4pm.  Once again these are not mandatory.  You will receive report cards via
email on the morning of Monday, March 20th.
      
                                                                                                Peace and Blessings,    
        

M E S S A G E  F R O M  T H E
P R I N C I P A L

CRUSADER NEWS
W E E K L Y  S C H O O L W I D E  N E W S L E T T E R

M A R C H  1 ,  2 0 2 3

I M P O R T A N T  D A T E S

MARCH
3 - Black & Gold Day
     Stations of the Cross
4 - Cheering Showcase @ CCHS
      Penny Auction
10 - Stations of the Cross
14 - Healthy Eating Speaker (3rd & 4th)
       CCHS Big Sisters Club Visit (5-8)
17 - End of the 3rd 9 weeks
       Stations of the Cross
22 - Noon dismissal for OPTIONAL
              Parent Teacher Conferences
24 - NO AFTERCARE
       Stations of the Cross
25 - Night at the Races

 



We are still looking for students in 1st-8th grade to join our
combined choir for Sunday, March 5 at 3pm at 

the Cathedral of St. Joseph. 



We have been joining the other Wheeling parochial schools
and Weirton schools for the past three years doing this event

and it is a beautiful way to start the Lenten Season. 



Your child does not have to be in choir now to join. 



Students who want to participate will receive a folder of three
songs to practice in advance and will be able to keep this

folder to sing at the event.



Students will arrive at 2pm for a combined practice with the
other schools. 



Please let me know if your child is able to 

represent CCS in the choir! 



If you have any questions or need more information, please just
reach out to Miranda.

https://forms.gle/Jez5XBu8xTb2Mjms5


OPTIONAL
Parent Teacher 

Conferences
Corpus Christi School 

will be offering 
OPTIONAL 3rd Quarter

Parent Teacher Conferences



Students will be dismissed at 12pm on 
Wednesday, March 22nd to allow time for

teachers and parents time to meet. 



Teachers will be available for 10 minute
conferences from noon until 4pm.



YOU MUST schedule an appointment by 

Monday, March 20th at 11:59pm.  
Appointments will not be taken after this time.

Watch for a signup email from Miss Erin


